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On the Occasion of the 2nd International Conference on Animal Care in Kobe 2012
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I would like to offer my sincere congratulations on the
organization of the 2nd International Conference on Animal
Care 2012 held in Kobe, the city devastated by the Great
Hanshin-Awaji Earthquake seventeen years ago, but recovered
from it due to the support of a great number of people and their

wisdom.

Ten months have already passed since the Great East Japan
Earthquake in March 2011. However, in the face of this
unprecedented disaster, relevant authorities are still in chaos,
and a large number of people and animals are struggling to
survive harsh weather conditions and nuclear radiation. Osaka
Prefectural University dispatched teaching and other staff
and student volunteers to the disaster-stricken areas to help
accelerate reconstruction. I pray that the disaster victims,
including animals, can return to their normal lives as soon as

possible.

The Department of Veterinary Science of Osaka Prefectural
University, located on the Rinku campus on the opposite shore
of Kansai International Airport, is committed to nurturing
specialists with international perspectives as well as expertise
in veterinary medicine and science, who address a variety of

challenging problems related to the living environment of
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people and animals with creative ideas and flexible thinking.
As a public university, the school publishes its new research

findings to be shared in the community.

As knowledge and wisdom from various fields are required
to create an environment in which people live in harmony
with animals, many different academic disciplines should
cooperate with each other across boundaries. It is important
that the international conference provides an opportunity for
specialists of the world involved in the creation of a symbiotic
environment to gather to share information on a continuing
basis. The Department of Veterinary Science is determined
to contribute to the success of the conference. We pray for
the continued success of the international conference and an

improvement in mutual friendship between people and animals.



